
 

Information Bulletin 

 

DRAYTON VALLEY- During the by-election on Monday February 27th, 2017 Town of Drayton 

Valley residents voted on two ballot questions regarding the photo radar enforcement program.  

 

The results are: 

 

Question 1 

 

1. Do you support the continuation of photo radar (Red Light/Stop Sign) enforcement 

program in the Town of Drayton Valley? 

 Votes Yes-256 

 Votes No-785 

Question 2 

2.  Do you support the continuation of the photo radar (Speed) enforcement program 

in the Town of Drayton Valley? 

 Votes Yes-283 

 Votes No-746 

 

Dwight Dibben 

Returning Officer 
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